
Synopsis 
 

Heritage Gas Memorandum of Understanding 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Under the current operating agreement between Heritage Gas and the Town, Heritage Gas is 

responsible to restore Town streets in accordance with the Town’s policies, applicable to 

Heritage’s operations.   

Heritage staff have indicated that due to the low volume of asphalt restoration work they are 

required to do in the Town, they sometimes find scheduling of this work difficult.  Furthermore, 

as Heritage service cuts are waiting to be patched the Town receives inquiries from the public 

and often tops up the gravel in the cuts to ensure an acceptable driving surface is provided until 

the asphalt is properly repaired.  Having the Town include the Heritage service cuts within our 

contract for asphalt patching will allow the Heritage service cuts to be repaired in a more timely 

manner. Ultimately, Town staff would prefer to be in charge of the Heritage service cut 

restoration as the Town is ultimately responsible to the public for the condition of the streets. 

 

MOTION: 

That Council enter into the Memorandum of Understanding with 

Heritage Gas for the provision of asphalt patching services. 


